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Directions headed South on I-35: Take exit 339,  
left  on Loop 340, exit to Hwy. 84 & TX 31, right 
 on West Hwy. 84, right on LaVega St., right on 

 Parrish St. which leads directly to the Bellmead Civic Center. 
Directions headed North on I-35: Take exit 338A, right on East  

Hwy. 84, after 4 lights left on LaVega St., right on Parrish St. which  
leads directly to the Bellmead Civic Center.  

2015 CREDIT UNION BOARD OF DIRECTORS INFORMATION 
Nominating committee David Teel, Tom Allen and Tom Yows submit the following names  

for Board of Directors.  Each candidate meets all requirements and qualifications for board  
membership and, if elected, has agreed to serve.  

 
Vicki Deckard (3-year term) currently serves as chairman of the First Central Credit Union’s Board of  
Directors. Ms. Deckard is a Human Resources Generalist with Sherwin Williams and has a degree in 
Human Relations and Business.  She has been a member of First Central Credit Union since 1995.  
 
Richard Hartley (3-year term) served as Senior Vice President of Marketing and Management at Mission 
Federal Credit Union from 1978 until this retirement in 1997. He is the founder and twice past chairman 
of the CUNA Marketing Council.  Mr. Hartley was chairman of the National University Alumni Association 
and the Financial Marketing Association.  He has been a member of First Central Credit Union since 1997, 
has served as chairman of the board, and has served as a board member since 2003. 
 
Alfred Solano (3-year term) works as the Sales Manager for Texas Document Solutions where he has 
been employed since 2009.  Alfred graduated from TSTC in 1982 earning his associates degree in  
Electronics.  Actively involved in the Waco community, Mr. Solano serves as an officer for the Cen-Tex  
Hispanic Chamber of Commerce, as a Director/Officer for the Waco Downtown Development Corpora-
tion and as a board member for the Greater Waco Chamber of Commerce.  
 
Dan V. Dent (1-year term) is currently an attorney with Fulbright-Winniford where he has worked for the 
past year. Previously he served 34 years as Hill County Attorney and then as Hill County District Attorney.  
Mr. Dent received his undergraduate degree from TCU and his Juris Doctorate from Texas Tech Universi-
ty.  Over the years he has been involved in numerous service organizations, supporting both his commu-
nity and his profession.  Mr. Dent has been a member of First Central Credit Union for 6 years.  
 
FCCU Bylaws do not allow for nominations from the floor.  However, any member who is at least 21 years of age and desires nomination 
may do so by petition with 75 signatures of primary FCCU members. The form and instructions are available online and at 6201 Sanger 
Avenue; Waco, Texas; 76710. The completed form and petition signatures must be returned to the Sanger branch location no later than 
February 18, 2015. The form includes a list of qualifications for board membership. If no official petition is validated, the slate of candidates 
for board membership will stand as stated above.  Click here for Director Application & Agreement to Serve 

 Doors open at 6 p.m. | Refreshments  
Meeting 6:30 p.m. | Door Prizes 

(Must be present to win)  

 

 


